
 

 

Noble County Retired Teachers 
Meeting of 4/14/22 

Lori’s Family Restaurant 
11:30 a.m. 

 
 
There were 25 in attendance.  Don Ullmann provided a welcome and led all in 
saying the Pledge of Allegiance.  Marvin Feldner offered the opening prayer. 
 
A 50/50 drawing was held and Marvin Feldner won $26.00.  The other half was 
donated to PAWS. 
We collected donations for Noble County PAWS including a total of $300.00.   
 
Minutes from the 12/9/21, meeting were presented along with a current treasurer’s 
report.  Cyn Stallings moved to accept the minutes, Sue Sleeper seconded the 
motion and all were in favor.  Debbie Stapp moved to accept the treasurer’s report, 
Sue Sleeper seconded the motion and all were in favor. 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS 
 
Legislative -  
 
Community & Protective Services -  
 
Membership and Pre-retirement Planning - Don Ullmann still challenges members to 
talk with retirees and ask them to consider joining our association and if they join, 
the recruiting member will receive a gift certificate to a local restaurant. 
 
Communications, Public Relations & Technology - 
 
Organizational (Nominations, Elections & Bylaws) - 
 
Memorial -   
 
Scholarship - Only one application has been received.  The committee will have to 
approve and we will know outcome at our June meeting.  
 
Sunshine/Concern:  Sylvia Capello is moving to Hilliard.  We all signed a card for 
her. 



 

 

 
Dr. Robin Rayfield, Executive Director of ORTA, was our guest speaker.  His 
presentation was called “ORTA and STRS - Why Our Relationship Has Changed” 
and all were given an illustrated handout to follow along.  He brought three copies 
of Ted Siedel’s book titled How To Steal A Lot Of Money - Legally and invited 
anyone interested to take a copy.  Dr. Rayfield gave a very informative presentation 
and took time to answer questions from the members. 
 
 
The April program committee -- Linda Buckey, Francene Ogden, Jan Palmer, 
Debbie Seamster and Lori Tilton -- had the tables decorated with an Easter theme 
and provided an “Easter Bunny” platter with fresh fruit for all to enjoy with their 
lunch. 
 
Door prizes (dog and cat puzzles) were awarded to Sandy Carter and Dee Frakes. 
 
 
Next meeting will be June 9. 
 
 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
NCRTA Treasurer Report for June 9, 2022 
 
No activity since report given at April meeting. 
 
1.  Checking:    $1545.97 
   
2.  Scholarship (savings account):  $1103.58  
 
3.  CD balance:  $1086.89    


